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Quarter-Life Calling
From career to relationships and grooming to gaming and more, the
guys’ ultimate man-ual for living. For every guy too intimidated to
ask a question for fear of seeming inexperienced and unworldly, here’s
a book to answer all (or most!) of life’s pressing quandaries: Howdo
you break off a friendship when it’s not working any longer? What
should you cook when a date is coming over for dinner? How do you buy
a used car and not get totally taken for a ride? How do you stop a
charging dog? In Man Up!, journalist Paul O’Donnell and his team of
knowledgable experts tackle 367 of these tough questions, imparting
their advice in short to-the-point answers. Organized thematically,
Man Up! is packed with essential advice delivered in prose that is as
entertaining to read as it is helpful and clever. The tips run the
gamut—from how to mix up a killer punch for a party to how to throw a
punch when there is no other way out. Hip, engaging line drawings help
to illustrate the advice, providing more than just sight gags. For
every young man newly embarking on his independent adult life and for
a guy at any age wanting to brush up on his skills, Man Up! is like
having a trusted friend helping you along the way—except this friend
has all the right answers!

Adulting: How to become a grown-up in 468 easy(ish) steps
A bitingly funny field guide to modern love from the woman who's dated
them all. Through highly relatable anecdotes from a decade of dating,
Twenty Guys You Date in Your Twenties dives into the joys,
frustrations, and hilarity of swiping right on relationships. After a
world-shattering breakup in her early twenties, comedian Gabi Conti
logged thousands of hours on dating apps, conducting research and
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gathering intel on our behalf. Real and relatable, this dating guide
is laugh-out-loud funny without being prescriptive or cynical. • Each
chapter focuses on a different type of guy and offers advice on how to
deal, from The Guy Who's Great on Paper to The Guy Who Texts "sup" at
2 a.m. • Includes charts, quizzes, and "Boy Bingo" • Captures the
frustrations, heartache, and hilarity of Tinder, Bumble, Hinge,
OkCupid, and all other online dating apps For the modern, app-using
woman, this hilarious dating guide profiles 20 stereotypical men, from
their physical appearance and dating style to red flags, tips, and
success stories. Filled with charts and quizzes, hysterical anecdotes,
and helpful insight from therapists and dating coaches, these pages
offer advice and humor in equal measure. • Offers sincere advice to
cope with dating app horror stories • Great for fans of How to Date
Men When You Hate Men by Blythe Roberson, Bye Felipe: Disses, Dick
Pics, and Other Delights of Modern Dating by Alexandra Tweten and HEY,
U UP? (For a Serious Relationship) by Emily Axford and Brian Murphy

All Groan Up
What happens when a broken world slams into your comfortable life?
Wrecked is about the life we are afraid to live. It’s about radical
sacrifice and selfless service—how we find purpose in the midst of
pain. It's a look at how we discover fulfillment in the least likely
of places. It's about living like we mean it. It’s a guide to growing
up and giving your life away, helping you live in the tension between
the next adventure and the daily mundane. This book is for us—a
generation intent on pursuing our life's work in a way that leaves us
without regrets. Author Jeff Goins shares his own experience of
struggling as a missionary and twentysomething who understands the
call to live radically while dealing with the everyday
responsibilities of life. Wrecked is a manifesto for a generation
dissatisfied with the status quo and wanting to make a difference.

Twenty-Two
IT ONLY GETS AWESOMER Neil Pasricha of 1000awesomethings.com presents
a brand-new collection of things that make you go AWESOME! When a baby
falls asleep on you The first couple hours of the road trip The smell
of Play-Doh The sound of snow crunching under your boots

Wait, How Do I Write This Email?
The love she craves, the confidence you need In a man's heart is the
desire to master what matters. It's nice to get a complement at work
or on the court, but nothing beats hearing your spouse say, "You make
me feel loved." If you haven't heard that in a while, or you feel like
you're not bringing you're A-game relationally, this book is for you.
The 5 Love Languages® has sold 10 million copies because it is simple,
practical, and effective. In this edition, Gary Chapman speaks
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straight to men about the rewards of learning and speaking their
wife's love language. Touched with humor and packed with helpful
illustrations and creative pointers, these pages will rouse your inner
champion and empower you to master the art of love. "When you express
your love for your wife using her primary love language, it's like
hitting the sweet spot on a baseball bat or golf club. It just feels
right—and the results are impressive." —Gary Chapman Includes an
updated version of The 5 Love Languages® personal profile.

F*ck! I'm in My Twenties
It's campy, it's cool, empty, intrusive, trite, and treacly. It's Big
Brother singing. Call it what you will -- elevator music, Moodsong ®
easy listening, or Muzak ®. For a musical genre that was supposed to
offend no one, it has a lot of enemies. Musical cognoscenti decry its
insipid content; regular folk -- if they notice -- bemoan its
pervasiveness; while hipsters and campsters celebrate its retro chic.
Mindful of the many voices, Joseph Lanza's Elevator Music sings
seriously, with tongue in cheek, the praises of this venerable
American institution. Lanza addresses the criticisms of elites who say
that Muzak and its ilk are dehumanized, vapid, or cheesy. These
reactions, he argues, are based more on cultural prejudices than
honest musical appraisal. Says Lanza, today's so-called mood music is
the inheritor of a long tradition of mood-altering music stretching
back to the ancients; Nero's fiddle and the sirens of Odysseus being
two famous examples. Contemporary atmospheric music, Lanza argues, not
only serves the same purpose, it is also the inevitable background for
our media-dominated age. One of Lanza's premises, to quote Mark Twain,
is that this music is "better than it sounds." "This book will have
succeeded in its purpose," he writes, "if I can help effacethe
distinction between one person's elevator music and another's prized
recording." Joseph Lanza is an author, producer, and music historian.
His most recent book is Russ Columbo and the Crooner Mystique.

The 5 Love Languages for Men
Allison Trowbridge harnesses the power of story in a series of letters
to an imagined young woman wrestling with the questions that arise as
she stands on the precipice of adulthood. Our life’s journey is our
life’s destination. Never in history has a young woman had so many
options before her, yet never has she had less direction or guidance
on what to do with them. A woman at the precipice of adulthood often
finds herself with more questions than answers, with more
disenchantment than direction. How is she supposed to “lean in” to a
successful career while also building deeply meaningful relationships?
How can she care for the community around her while simultaneously
developing a global mindset and changing the world? How can she be all
that she is destined to be without feeling paralyzed by the pressure
of so many prospects? Allison Trowbridge knows this dilemma well. She
remembers stepping into her twenties and wishing for a mentor to guide
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her through this dizzying season of life. In Twenty-Two, she becomes
the mentor she was looking for. Drawing from her own experience and
from the wisdom of others, she offers advice and counsel in a series
of personal letters to “Ashley,” a fictional college student looking
for mentorship from someone one step ahead in life. Over the course of
twenty-two letters, Trowbridge addresses a wide range of practical
issues and ties them to larger concerns such as identity, loss, social
impact as a lifestyle, wisdom in the ordinary moments, and the
profound way God’s work is realized in how we live every day. Subtly
weaving in today’s pressing social concerns—from poverty in our
neighborhoods to human trafficking across the globe—Twenty-Two will
inspire a greater sense of mission and a passion to live more fully as
young women embark on their own remarkable journeys.

How to Survive Your 20s
The ideal love book for building and enhancing a God-centered, lasting
relationship. The quest for lasting love is a universal desire, and
Christians know they can turn to Love Himself to guide them in this
journey. I Will Love You Forever is a little book with short thoughts
and meaningful scriptures about twelve facets of love. A perfect gift
for Valentine's Day, anniversaries, engagements, weddings, etc. The
twelve sections of the book are: Learning to Love Growing Together
Comforting Each Other Accepting One Another Being Companions Working
Together Being Known Living With Hope Facing Hard Times Growing With
God Rejoicing in Abundance Building a Family

How Rich Asians Think
'Adult' isn't a noun; it's a verb. Just because you don't feel like an
adult doesn't mean you can't act like one. And it all begins with this
funny, wise, and useful book. Based on Kelly Williams Brown's popular
blog, ADULtING makes the scary, confusing 'real world' approachable,
manageable - and even conquerable. this guide will help you to
navigate the stormy Sea of Adulthood so that you may find safe harbour
in Not Running Out of toilet Paper Bay, and along the way you will
learn: What to check when renting a new apartment - not just the
nearby bars, but the taps and stove, among other things. How to avoid
hooking up with anyone in your office - imagine your co-workers having
plastic, featureless doll crotches. It helps. When a busy person can
find time to learn about the world - it involves the intersection
between public radio and hair-straightening.

Relationship Goals
Can they do what’s right…without betraying their hearts? Senatorial
candidate Byron Robidoux always does the right thing. And, after years
of focus and dedication, his life and campaign are going exactly to
plan—until a blackmailer jeopardizes everything. No one is supposed to
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know that thirteen years ago, Byron told a lie to protect a college
friend. And now that lie could destroy his career…and threaten the
woman he never stopped loving. Zoe Hammond hardly recognizes the
refined and handsome politician Byron has become. The last time she
saw him, he was the friend who saved her life by claiming to be the
father of her unborn baby. For that, she’d do anything for him. Except
Byron’s world of wealth, reputation and deceit isn’t a place where Zoe
or her daughter belong. But when a menace from the past comes calling
again, staying with Byron is best for them all. And, as the searing
attraction between them builds, they soon realize some things are
worth fighting for…especially love.

20 Relationship Secrets for Your Twenties
DeVon Franklin, New York Times bestselling author of The Wait and
prominent Hollywood producer, reveals that secular and spiritual
success are not opposites. To have one, you need the other. Are you
tired of living a life paralyzed by fear? Are you anxious to break
free of the “beware mentality” that has kept generations of wellmeaning people living beneath the fullness of their calling? You’re
unfulfilled because you’ve been convinced that you would lose your
faith if you pursued the secular ambitions God has put in your heart.
However, until you pursue those ambitions you will miss out on the
fullness of God and the success you were created to have. For too long
there’s been a line drawn between the spiritual and the secular, and
we have been conditioned to believe that if we cross this line in
either direction, we will have gone too far. It’s time to break down
this barrier so you are free to go further than any believer has gone
before. The Hollywood Commandments combines spiritual teachings with
secular strategies to help you achieve unprecedented success and live
the life you were destined to live.

The Book of (Even More) Awesome
Ever struggle with an email to network or find a job? Help has
arrived. In his new book, Wait, How Do I Write This Email?,
communications expert Danny Rubin provides 100+ "game-changing"
templates for networking, the job search and LinkedIn. As well, the
book teaches people how to harness the power of storytelling and build
relationships that last

Life After College
What readers are saying about Twenties in Your Pocket: "A practical
laugh-out-loud guide" "If I had read this in my early 20's I would
have been a lot better off!" "It is a fun and easy read that is
surprisingly reassuring. I thought I'd end up feeling bad about how
terrible I am with money, but her upbeat, can-do attitude pointed out
a lot of positives that make budgeting much less intimidating!" "The
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best thing about this book is how difficult topics are made easy, in
part because she walks you through her own experiences-- and mistakes.
As well as a background in economics, the author has a history of
unemployment after college (or "funemployment" as she calls it), parttime work and low-paying jobs--but shows how you can still slenderize
your spending and save for the future, and the life you want." Does
personal finance make you feel a little nauseous? Don't even know what
questions to ask? Embarrassed or intimidated? Whether you're eighteen,
twenty-eight or a bit older, this is the book for anyone just getting
started with financial management. In this approachable, entertaining
and informative book, Kate Nixon Anania deals with everything you need
to know to manage your money. This book covers the basics- banking,
budgets, credit, debt and retirement, but also tackles salary
negotiation, taxes, how to make financial decisions about education
and student loans, includes a number of ways to save money and ideas
for side hustles. The book also includes practical advice for couples
to manage their money together, advice specifically tailored for
women, and quizzes to help you determine the best budgeting techniques
for your personality. This book is empowering. It will teach you how
to make the most of what you have so that you can live the life you
want. We all have limited time, energy and money; this book will teach
you the skills to make the most of the resources you have. Learning
how to manage your money early and to gain confidence in your
financial choices--to deal with debt, to make smart career choices, to
advocate for yourself and to invest in your future--is life changing.
This book will get you on your way.

I Will Love You Forever
A young leadership expert guides fellow Christian Millennials on their
quest to live and work meaningfully. Even though he seemed to have
achieved it all, including landing his dream job at a Fortune 500
company, throughout his twenties Paul Sohn struggled with feelings of
inadequacy, emptiness, and disillusionment. Something was very wrong.
Finally at twenty-eight, after much contemplation and a life-changing
encounter with his mentor, Paul traded in his high-paying job and
sought a more meaningful life. Now, having achieved a sense of
happiness and fulfillment like never before, and after examining all
that he has learned along the way, Paul wants to help young adults
avoid the pitfalls he succumbed to, including madly chasing empty
financial success. His goal is to help others pursue their God-given
purpose, and in QUARTER-LIFE CALLING, he shares enlightening biblical
insights and practical ways to make it happen.

Corporate Survival Guide for Your Twenties
Just graduated? Feeling a little lost? Life After College is like a
portable life coach, giving you straightforward guidance on
maneuvering the real world--along with tips, inspiration, and
exercises for getting you where you want to go. Congrats, you've
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graduated! You have your whole life ahead of you. Do you feel
overwhelmed? Unsure? Deluged with information, but no real plan? Jenny
Blake's Life After College gives you practical, actionable advice,
helping you to navigate every area of your life--from work, money,
dating, health, family, and personal growth--to help you see the big
picture. It will get you focusing on your goals, dreams, and highest
aspirations so that you can create the life you really want. Now in a
repackaged edition!

Elevator Music
For fans of Grace Helbig and Alexa Chung comes a fresh, hilarious
guide to growing up your way from social media influencer and
lifestyle vlogger Arden Rose. In Almost Adulting—perfect for budding
adults, failing adults, and eaters of microwave mug brownies—Arden
tells you how to survive your future adulthood. Topics include: Making
internet friends who are cool and not murderers Flirting with someone
in a way to make them think you are cool and not a murderer Being in
an actual relationship where you talk about your feelings in a healthy
manner??? To the other person??????? Eating enough protein Assembling
a somewhat acceptable adult wardrobe when you have zero dollars Going
on adventures without starting to smell How sex is supposed to feel,
but, like, actually though By the end of the book—a mash-up of essays,
lists, and artwork—you'll have learned not only how to dress yourself,
how to travel alone, how to talk to strangers online, and how to date
strangers (in PERSON!), but also how to pass as a real, functioning,
appropriately socialized adult.

20 Life Lessons for Your 20s
Adulting (verb): To do grown-up things and have responsibilities such
as a working full time, paying rent, or owning a car. Basic life
skills go mostly untaught in classrooms, so graduates are on their own
to figure out how to live successfully in the world. Without any
guidance, where do you start? Adulting 101 is a clever, practical, and
timely guide to show how to:Find a job and be wildly successful at
workBuy the items you need as an adult (apartment, car, insurance)Set
goals, prioritize, and get work doneCommunicate professionally and
effectivelySave and invest wiselyNavigate personal and professional
relationshipsAvoid the common mistakes of being out on your ownAnd
much, much more This book will give you what you need to succeed and
make a real impact, inspiring you to change the world and be the
person you were meant to be.

Your Twenties
How Rich Asians Think: A Think and Grow Rich Publication will give you
the tools to eliminate excuses and overcome your fears so that you can
begin turning your dreams into reality and become the person you were
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meant to be. How Rich Asians Think follows the chapter outline of the
original Think and Grow Rich. Each chapter begins with the author's
modern interpretation of the key points found in Napoleon Hill's
original text. Then, the author shares success stories and examples
from his interviews with Asian and non-Asian leaders relating to each
principle of individual achievement. The author connects these stories
and examples to Hill's key points in a short summary before leaving
you with inspirational quotes exclusively from notable Asians. Each
chapter concludes with exercises and action steps for you to apply
what you have learned, enabling you to turn desire into forward
momentum. As you read, write you thoughts and ideas, clarify your
goals, and organize your plan. Regardless of your background, this
book has the power to change your life. Your personal success goes
beyond the boundaries of race, ethnicity, and culture. If you follow
the thirteen principles of individual achievement taught by Napoleon
Hill almost a century ago, you will succeed.

Wrecked
The moment you shift your focus from engagement to your employee
experience, you are able to create a best-in-class culture. You keep
hearing how employee engagement isn't working-and hasn't been moved in
the last 30 years-and how important it is to attract and retain talent
in a competitive work environment. But how can you transform your
workforce into engaged employees, if traditional methods aren't
working? By focusing on what does work: the employee experience. The
Employee Experience Solution is a proven, easy-to-follow framework to
help you focus on the right activities and actions to take, to improve
the lives of your employees and increase your company's bottom line.
Whether you are an employee, a leader, or an HR professional, you'll
learn how to implement the framework to: ? Improve your internal
communication to drive employee understanding and action.? Validate
and prioritize your activities for maximum results. ? Increase true
employee engagement, attract top talent, create a desired workplace
culture, and future-proof your career. In each chapter, you will get
specific action steps, review case studies, examples, and templates to
put you on the fast track to transform employee engagement, improve
workplace culture, and drive results for you and your company.

The Employee Experience Solution
Are you a 20-something eager to find yourself in this crazy thing we
call, The Real World? *cue dramatic sound effect* Until now, we've
spent our entire lives in school. The great thing about school is that
with each new year comes a new syllabus! But now what? No one warned
us that our twenties would feel like floating in outer space. Can
someone please turn on the gravity? We need a little direction here!
Are you looking to find more clarity?Do you want to get to know
yourself better?Are you eager to find your why?Are you ready to own
your life? If so, take a BIG ole breath because you've come to right
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place. You are not alone in your 20-something journey and this book
was written just for you as you speed through life. This book is
quirky, fun, and full of advice. It's not going to add MORE to your
plate (we've got enough going on), and I've organized it into the five
major areas of life:1. SELF-LOVE 2. HEALTHY MIND 3. BODY ACCEPTANCE 4.
RELATIONSHIPS 5. CAREER These, I believe, are the areas in which we
experience the most change during this roller coaster of a decade.
Each micro chapter will give you the tools, tips, n' tricks to
navigate life's ups and downs with ease, grace, and a whole lot of
fun. If you're ready to take the plunge, open to page one and let's
get started.

Adulting 101
Fifty Places to Ski and Snowboard Before You Die—the 10th book in the
popular Fifty Places series—takes readers to some of the world’s most
inspiring skiing/snowboarding destinations: the Chugach Mountains
(Alaska); Aspen, Crested Butte, and Steamboat Springs (Colorado);
Tuckerman Ravine (New Hampshire); Rusutsu (Japan); Chamonix (France);
Portillo (Chile); and Whistler Blackcomb (British Columbia). Based on
interviews with leading experts, the book chronicles the rich history
of these sports and the people who have mastered them, including Tommy
Moe, Jonny Moseley, Billy Kidd, and Greg Harms. Above all, Santella
provides readers with the gorgeous scenery, the glamorous ambiance,
and the always thrilling experience of visiting mountains from the
Alps to the Rockies, whether it’s après-ski in Cortina or helicopter
rides into virgin Alaskan powder. Praise for Fifty Places to Ski and
Snowboard Before You Die “Even the reader who gets no farther than the
couch can feel transported to the snow-covered peaks, mogul fields,
and sparkling expanses sculpted by the book’s avalanche of quirky
nuggets, insider tips, and historical perspectives . . . After writing
nine other Fifty Places guides, author Chris Santella has the drill
down.” —Reuters.com “Whether you’re an expert looking to hit the
double diamond moguls or a beginner who wants a gentle slope just in
case stopping is an issue, these spots have a little something for
everyone.” —The Daily Beast “For powderhounds, Fifty Places to Ski &
Snowboard Before You Die by Chris Santella ($25) looks at snow sports
destinations around the world.” —Associated Press

How to Succeed in Business Without Being White
Adulting got you down? Whether you just polished off your college
graduation cake, are in your twenties or thirties struggling through a
quarter-life crisis, you're simply trying to figure out how to become
all grown up, or you're a parent looking for that perfect college
graduation gift or Christmas gift for your twentysomething, 101
Questions You Need to Ask in Your Twenties is the book for you. To
find important life answers in your 20s, you need to start with good
questions. Author, speaker, and blogger Paul Angone has dedicated the
last 12 years to helping twentysomethings and in this book he
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culminates his work to give readers wisdom through major life
questions like: What’s the best way to know if you’re actually ready
to get married? Where’s the future of work headed and what does having
a successful career look like today? How do I make a choice when I
don’t know what to choose? How do I stop networking and start
“relationshipping”? Why do some people have great marriages while
others have complete wrecks before they even make it to the highway?
Am I seeing the other side of people’s Instagram photos (you know, the
side they’re not exactly posting pictures of)? What are the Pivotal
Plot Points of my story? Do I have anyone on my "Dream Team"? After
his success with 101 Secrets for your Twenties and connecting with
millions of twentysomethings around the world through speaking
engagements and his blog AllGroanUp.com, Paul Angone captures the
hilarious, freakishly-accurate assessment of life as a modern-day
twentysomething (and thirtysomething) facing real Millennial problems,
but now he’s digging even deeper. If you’re drowning your anxieties in
Netflix and ice cream, are afraid you’re failing, going crazy, or
both, or are just longing for a little guidance to get past “just
getting by,” grab this book and start thriving in the most "defining
decade" of your life.

The YouTube Formula
Learn the secrets to getting dramatic results on YouTube Derral Eves
has generated over 60 billion views on YouTube and helped 24 channels
grow to one million subscribers from zero. In The YouTube Formula: How
Anyone Can Unlock the Algorithm to Drive Views, Build an Audience, and
Grow Revenue, the owner of the largest YouTube how-to channel provides
the secrets to getting the results that every YouTube creator and
strategist wants. Eves will reveal what readers can’t get anywhere
else: the inner workings of the YouTube algorithm that’s responsible
for determining success on the platform, and how creators can use it
to their advantage. Full of actionable advice and concrete strategies,
this book teaches readers how to: Launch a channel Create lifechanging content Drive rapid view and subscriber growth Build a brand
and increase engagement Improve searchability Monetize content and
audience Replete with case studies and information from successful
YouTube creators, The YouTube Formula is perfect for any creator,
entrepreneur, social media strategist, and brand manager who hopes to
see real commercial results from their work on the platform.

Almost Adulting
Wickedly hilarious and utterly recognizable, Girls in White Dresses
tells the story of three women grappling with heartbreak and career
change, family pressure and new love—all while suffering through an
endless round of weddings and bridal showers. Isabella, Mary, and
Lauren feel like everyone they know is getting married. On Sunday
after Sunday, at bridal shower after bridal shower, they coo over
toasters, collect ribbons and wrapping paper, eat minuscule sandwiches
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and doll-sized cakes. They wear pastel dresses and drink champagne by
the case, but amid the celebration these women have their own lives to
contend with: Isabella is working at a mailing-list company, dizzy
with the mixed signals of a boss who claims she’s on a diet but has
Isabella file all morning if she forgets to bring her a chocolate
muffin. Mary thinks she might cry with happiness when she finally
meets a nice guy who loves his mother, only to realize he’ll never
love Mary quite as much. And Lauren, a waitress at a Midtown bar,
swears up and down she won’t fall for the sleazy bartender—a promise
that his dirty blond curls and perfect vodka sodas make hard to keep.
With a wry sense of humor, Jennifer Close brings us through those
thrilling, bewildering, what-on-earth-am-I-going-to-do-with-my-life
years of early adulthood. These are the years when everyone else seems
to have a plan, a great job, and an appropriate boyfriend, while
Isabella has a blind date with a gay man, Mary has a crush on her
boss, and Lauren has a goldfish named Willard. Through boozy family
holidays and disastrous ski vacations, relationships lost to politics
and relationships found in pet stores, Girls in White Dresses pulls us
deep inside the circle of these friends, perfectly capturing the wild
frustrations and soaring joys of modern life. BONUS: This edition
includes an excerpt from Jennifer Close's The Smart One.

Life Skills
New York Times bestselling psychologist Dr. Meg Jay uses real stories
from real lives to provide smart, compassionate, and constructive
advice about the crucial (and difficult) years we cannot afford to
miss. Our "thirty-is-the-new-twenty" culture tells us the
twentysomething years don't matter. Some say they are a second
adolescence. Others call them an emerging adulthood. Dr. Meg Jay, a
clinical psychologist, argues that twentysomethings have been caught
in a swirl of hype and misinformation, much of which has trivialized
what is actually the most defining decade of adulthood. Drawing from
almost two decades of work with hundreds of clients and students, The
Defining Decade weaves the latest science of the twentysomething years
with the behind-closed-doors stories from twentysomethings,
themselves. The result is a provocative read that provides the tools
necessary to make the most of your twenties, and shows us how work,
relationships, personality, social networks, identity, and even the
brain can change more during this decade than at any other time in
adulthood—if we use the time wisely. The Defining Decade is a smart,
compassionate and constructive book about the years we cannot afford
to miss.

Bad Blood
All Groan Up: Searching for Self, Faith, and A Freaking Job! is the
story of the GenY/Millennial generation told through the individual
story of author Paul Angone. It’s a story of struggle, hope, failure,
and doubts in the twilight zone of growing up and being grown,
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connecting with his twentysomething post-college audience with raw
honesty, humor, and hope.

25 Lies Twentysomethings Need to Stop Believing
A Book of Necessary Skills to Help You Function and Thrive in Everyday
Life! Do you want to be an independent adult that knows how to live
life to its full potential? Do you want to be the one that everyone
comes to for advice? You’ve picked up the right book! Full of useful
advice and practical skills that everyone should know, this
comprehensive how-to guide will provide you with the essential
knowledge you need to tackle life’s everyday challenges. From the
little things, like how to boil an egg or treat a blister, right up to
the big things, like speaking in public, this handy little book will
arm you with all the skills you need to navigate life in the real
world like a pro. This book provides positive answers to possibly
embarrassing questions: Could you build a campfire? Are you able to
sew on a button? Do you know how to negotiate a pay raise? Can you
cook pasta? Do you know how to remove those stains? And more! If the
answer to any of the above is no, then don’t worry—you’re not alone.
Luckily, this book is here to give you a helping hand both inside and
outside the home. Life Skills will provide you with all the vital
skills necessary to living a functional and capable life!

The Rocket Years
Everyone has that moment—the realization that adulthood has arrived,
like a runaway train, and there's no getting out of its way. From the
hit Tumblr blog of the same name, F*ck! I'm in My Twenties perfectly
captures the new generation currently testing the waters of postcollege reality. Quick-witted and self-deprecating, the author pens
irreverent missives, DIY diagrams, illustrations, and tongue-in-cheek
checklists that chronicle her experience as a twenty-something living
in the big city. Including the best of her beloved blog, plus over 50%
new material, this is a perfect humor impulse buy for anyone who has a
love-hate relationship with their twenties.

The Defining Decade
How to Survive Your 20s is a gem-packed reference guide for teens and
young adults that provides transformational and down-to-earth tips on
how to understand the transition into adulthood. The book discusses
empathy, our unique pathways, and healthy relationships. Whether you
are a skimmer and need a good word, or someone in need of greater
support, How to Survive Your 20s introduces themes that are
emotionally difficult and shares years of experience and insight to
encourage those tackling the idea of adulthood.

Twenty Guys You Date in Your Twenties
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The Defining Decade for the #Adulting generation—a book that blends
storytelling and data to unpack the choices you make in your twenties,
why they matter, and how to turn those critical years into a launchpad
for the life you want. We tend to think of our twenties as a
playground for life: A time for low-consequence experimentation and
delaying big decisions. But the truth is that while you’re muddling
through those years—exploring new cities, dating the wrong people,
hopping between jobs—a small shift in your flight path can mean the
difference between landing on Mars or Saturn. As the data shows, the
choices we make (or put off) during this critical decade about our
career, marriage, health, friends, even downtime have the greatest
impact on how our lives play out. For example, did you know that
people who marry between the ages of 28 and 32 have the lowest risk of
divorce? And that the average 25 year old has 20 close friends, but
this will shrink to 8 after age 40? And that most of us don’t acquire
new hobbies after we hit our thirties? Rather than prescribing one
correct path (who are we kidding, there’s no such thing anyway!),
Elizabeth Segran invites readers to think critically and holistically
about the life they want to build. With signature warmth and humor,
Segran is the guide we all wish we had to show us the way. Blending
insightful anecdotes with research from economics, sociology, and
political science, The Rocket Years is an empowering exploration of
these exciting, confusing, wonderful years.

Fifty Places to Ski and Snowboard Before You Die
A candid, inspiring guide to finding lasting love by getting real
about your relationship goals--based on the viral sermon series about
dating, marriage, and sex. Realer than the most real conversation
you've ever heard in church on the topic, Michael Todd's honest,
heartfelt, and powerful teaching on relationships has already impacted
millions. Michael believes that relationships are the epicenter of
human thriving. All too often, though, we lack the tools or vision to
build our relationships on the wisdom and power of God. In other
words, it's good to have a goal, but you can't get there without
proper aim By charting a course that candidly examines our most common
pitfalls, and by unpacking explosive truths from God's Word, Michael's
debut book will transform a trendy hashtag into a future where your
most cherished relationships thrive in relational life, hope, and
abundance. Now those are real #relationshipgoals.

Man Up!
Your twenties are your defining decade, the time in which you are
setting the course for the rest of your life it. You don't want to
look back later and realize you ended up somewhere you never intended
to go in the first place. How do you block out all the lies, halftruths, and "supposed-to's" constantly assaulting you from articles,
social media posts, and well-meaning friends and family? How do you
find something real, something true, something infused with purpose
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and meaning? Funny, vulnerable, and to the point, this book exposes
the false beliefs that can derail your current happiness and future
impact, like - having big dreams is naïve - success just happens everyone else is experiencing the success you were supposed to - when
you fail you're a failure - and many more This story-driven book shows
you that you're not alone in your insecurities and second-guessing,
then shows you how to replace the lies with the truth--that you can
live a life of purpose, earn a good paycheck, leave a legacy, and have
fun doing it.

Scandalous Secrets
20 Life Lessons for your Twenties include humble yet unconventional
real life lessons that no one has told you yet. A great birthday or
graduation gift for young adults to jump start their life in the right
direction and lead a life of peace and pleasure.

Twenties in Your Pocket
NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR
BY: NPR, The New York Times Book Review, Time, Wall Street Journal,
Washington Post • The McKinsey Business Book of the Year The full
inside story of the breathtaking rise and shocking collapse of
Theranos, the one-time multibillion-dollar biotech startup founded by
Elizabeth Holmes—now the subject of the HBO documentary The
Inventor—by the prize-winning journalist who first broke the story and
pursued it to the end. “The story is even crazier than I expected, and
I found myself unable to put it down once I started. This book has
everything: elaborate scams, corporate intrigue, magazine cover
stories, ruined family relationships, and the demise of a company once
valued at nearly $10 billion.” —Bill Gates In 2014, Theranos founder
and CEO Elizabeth Holmes was widely seen as the female Steve Jobs: a
brilliant Stanford dropout whose startup “unicorn” promised to
revolutionize the medical industry with a machine that would make
blood testing significantly faster and easier. Backed by investors
such as Larry Ellison and Tim Draper, Theranos sold shares in a
fundraising round that valued the company at more than $9 billion,
putting Holmes’s worth at an estimated $4.7 billion. There was just
one problem: The technology didn’t work. A riveting story of the
biggest corporate fraud since Enron, a tale of ambition and hubris set
amid the bold promises of Silicon Valley.

101 Secrets For Your Twenties
Enrich Your Christmas with the Sounds of the Season Music has always
been central to celebrating the coming of Christ into the world. With
Hosanna in Excelsis you can experience the hymns of the season like
never before. This devotional couples the lyrics and score of a new
hymn daily with a devotional message about the hymn’s biblical and
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spiritual truths. You’ll find hymns of advent like “O Come, O Come
Emmanuel” that anticipate the coming of Christ, hymns of Nativity like
“O Little Town of Bethlehem” that celebrate His birth, and hymns of
Epiphany like “Go Tell it on the Mountain” that marvel at His glory.
Go deeper with classic Christmas favorites like “O Holy Night” and
learn others that may be lesser-known like “On Jordan’s Bank the
Baptist’s Cry.” Each devotional teaches you about the background of
the hymn, while inviting you into worship and praise. Celebrate the
coming of Christ by immersing yourself in the legacy of music that
truly honors the Christmas season. Hosanna in Excelsis is a great
Christmas gift for the musicians in your life or for anyone who wants
to go deeper celebrating the birth of our savior.

The Success Commandments
What happens when you graduate high school (or college) and your
friends scatter? Do you lose touch or keep in contact? Do you make new
friends or hide out in your dorm/apartment until you run out of shows
in your Netflix queue? Is it possible to keep friendships after
college? To quote one of the secrets: Making and keeping friendships
after college is harder than G.I. Joe’s abs. What about romance?
Should you go on a date with that person? Do you need to break up?
What constitutes a date anyway? To quote another of the secrets: A
date is a date is a date is a…date. It’s not a marriage proposal. It’s
not a death sentence. These twenty secrets, pulled from Paul Angone’s
book: 101 Secrets for Your Twenties, will give you insights into the
relationships in your twentysomething life. The secrets cover
everything from friendship dynamics to romantic interests, from being
friendless in a new city to being uncertain who/what/when/where/why
you will marry. Moody Collective Portions are short pieces of content
taken from our full-length books. Our goal is to introduce our readers
to a complete idea in a brief, concise, and inexpensive format. Most
portions will take about 20 minutes to read.

Hosanna in Excelsis
Every twentysomething needs a little black book of secrets. Our
twenties are filled with confusion, terrible jobs, anticipation,
disappointment, cubicles, break-ups, transition, quarter-life crisis,
loneliness, post-college what the heck, moderate success sandwiched
between complete failure. We need a worn and weathered guide stashed
somewhere close by to help shed some light on this defining decade.
That guide is this book. Expanded from the blog post "21 Secrets for
Your 20s" that spread like Internet wildfire with nearly a million
readers in 190 countries, 101 Secrets for Your Twenties will
encourage, inspire, prompt a plethora of LOLs, and kick-start your
life forward with its witty, honest, and hilarious wisdom-stuffed
pearls to help you rock life in your twenties. This is the perfect
gift for college graduation. Or the best Christmas present you can
give to the 20-something in your life. For everyone and anyone who is
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struggling through becoming an adult You need 101 Secrets for Your
Twenties.

20 Something Manifesto
Surrounded by possibility but unsure of your direction? You’re not
alone. If you’re in your twenties, you’re likely feeling the
combination of the excitement of this defining decade and the pressure
to figure out your entire life. The thrill of newfound independence
and opportunity can be quickly squelched by worry, disillusionment, or
disappointment. Like thousands of other twenty somethings, you may
have experienced what life coach and quarter-life expert Christine
Hassler calls an “Expectation Hangover?.” This manifesto explores the
all-important questions and life choices of these turbulent yet
exciting years. Twenty somethings may commiserate about the challenges
they face, but few resources offer practical lessons or suggestions.
In these pages, quarter-life men and women tell their stories, sharing
their successes and failures, along with their frustrations and
realizations. The author’s insightful commentary and “take away”
suggestions provide the tools and skills you need to create change and
direction in your life. You’ll recognize and articulate your personal
goals, paving the way to what you truly want.

101 Questions You Need to Ask in Your Twenties
A guide for aspiring African American entrepreneurs offers advice on
how to overcome business challenges, take advantage of available
opportunities, and find success in corporate America

Girls in White Dresses
Welcome to the corporate world, friend! A world where things aren’t
fair, some people are mean, and if you want to succeed, your boss has
to like you. In her new book: Corporate Survival Guide for Your
Twenties: A Guide to Help You Navigate the Business World, Kayla
Buell, founder of the award-winning blog Lost GenY Girl, helps you
face the corporate world post-college. Navigating a corporate working
world filled with pitfalls and traps is not easy – there’s no app for
that. Should you speak up in meetings? Should you stay quiet? Should
you eat at your desk? What should you wear? And what do you do when
someone blasts you via e-mail? In Corporate Survival Guide for Your
Twenties, Buell helps the early career professionals get their kickass career running!
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